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LAST WEEK:   Last week was the final planning for Father’s Day Breakfast, June 16th 
 

THIS WEEK:  This week we say farewell to Jade and Tim, our Youth Exchange students from 
Italy and Holland. 
  
NEXT WEEK:  Picnic at Skaneateles Country Club – on the Point at 5:30 p.m.  Changing of the 
Guard – Peter Adams outgoing president and Bill Conole incoming president.   
 

Pancake Breakfast Update- Our 45th annual pancake breakfast is now history and I can report that 
we had another great success despite the adverse parking and weather conditions. Our customer count 
was 2973 happy breakfast eaters down only 64 from last year when parking and the rain were not an 
issue. While it will be several more weeks before we have a handle on our financials, it appears our 
breakfast will come close to matching the record results of last year. Key to the financials will be for 
every member to return their ticket sales monies to Duane Weaver as soon as possible. The 
expectation is that every Rotarian will return to the club at least the full $160 value of their packet of 
tickets.  Thanks to every Rotarian and our many volunteers for their hard work and support in making 
this year’s breakfast a wonderful event for the community and a financial success for the 
club…Robin 
 
NEW OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS:  The Membership has voted the following 
new slate of officers and Board members: 
Officers – 2013-14 
President – William Conole 
President Elect – Cheryl Silvestrini 
President Elect Nominee – open 
Treasurer – Duane Weaver 
Recording Secretary – Skip Plank 
Corresponding Secretary – Suzanne Hutchinson 
Sargent At Arms – Chuck Williams 
 

ROTARY EXCHANGE STUDENTS & HOST FAMILY: 
Kazuaki Oda, Japan:   Second host family-Jeff and Lisa Terhune 
Vimmy Pragneshkumar, India:  Second host family-Bill and Pat Conole 
Jada Zhang, Italy:  Second host family-Laurie Cinelli 
Tim Zengerink, Netherlands:  Second host family- Nancy and Guido van der Ven 
Our outbound students: 
Dylan Baker, Belgium 
Katherine Hirsh, Ecuador 
Kayleigh Rottger, Italy 
Ryan McQuiggan, Chile 
 

REMINDER TO MEMBERS:  For those members with special dietary restrictions, special 
meal requests are limited to a salad or pasta dish, and must be arranged in advance of the meeting by 
calling Nadine Duchene at the Sherwood Inn at 685-3405. 
 
MAKEUPS:  Remember to report your “make ups” to Cheryl Silvestrini ASAP.  You can email 
her at cherylsilvestrini@rocketmail.com.  It is important to report the work you are doing and the 
time you are putting in.  
 
 

 

OFFICERS 
President:               
  Peter Adams 
President Elect:  
  Bill Conole 
Past President:            
  Chuck O’Neil   
Vice President:              
  TBD 
Treasurer: 
  Sue Keefe 
Exec. Secretary: 
  Ward Vuillemot 
Corr. Secretary: 
  Skip Plank 
Rec. Secretary: 
  Cheryl Silvestrini 
Sergeant-at-Arms: 
  Chuck Williams 
 

DIRECTORS 
2013 
  Jack Emmer 
  John O’Sullivan 
  Lori Ruhlman 
  Umesh Patil 
2014 
  Steve Schwartz 
  Doug Rutan 
  Roberta Williams 
  Ward Vuillemot 
 

COMMITTEE 
CHAIRS 
Administration: 
  Bill Blessing 
Fund Raising: 
  Guido van der Ven 
Leadership: 
  Chuck O’Neil 
Membership: 
  Doug Rutan 
Programs: 
  Bill Conole 
Public Relations: 
  Ty Chang 
Rotary Foundation: 
  Dick Poppa 
Service Projects: 
  Peter Adams 
Youth Exchange: 
  Lee Bennett 
Member Retention: 
  Roberta Williams    

FOUNDATION 
BOARD 
Bill Stevens-Chair 
Robin Jowaisas –  
   Vice Chair 
Duane Weaver-Treasurer 
Doug Rutan-Secretary 
John O’Sullivan – SRC 
  Board Liaison   
Gard Lorey-Gifting 
 

Rotary International President:  Sakuji Tanaka, 
                                 Rotary Club of Yashio, Japan 
District Governor:  Lou Steppello, Utica Club 
District Governor Elect: Dennis Schonewetter  
District Governor Nominee:  Deborah Glisson 
Assistant District Governor:  Phyllis Danks 

To see pictures of these students, go to the website -  
http://www.skaneatelesrotary.org/Skan Rotary/Youth Exchange.html

New Board Term July 1, 2013 – July 1, 2015 
Bill Huba 
Guido van der Ven 
Jean Sardino 
Jim McQuiggan 
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CELEBRATIONS:   
Rotary Anniversaries in June:  Dana Coye (51), Lori Ruhlman (7), Skip Plank (6), Kayo Price (6), Ward Vuillemot 
(27). 
 

Member Birthdays in June:  Charlie McElroy (5th), Roy MacDonald (9th), Bill Huba (12th), Bill Pavlus (25th), Duane 
Weaver (30th). 
  
SETUP – 50/50 – Ticket Sales – Pledge of Allegiance – Invocation:   
 

June 20th  Set-up-50/50-Ticket Sales Skip Plank, Dick Poppa 
 Pledge of Allegiance Kayo Price 
 Invocation Bill Reckmeyer 
June 27th  Set-up-50/50-Ticket Sales Dan Roche, Lori Ruhlman 
 Pledge of Allegiance Doug Rutan 
 Invocation Jean Sardino 

       
Be courteous & get a replacement if you won’t be available for your assignment please!     
 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2013 
 
 


